

Indiam Creek News

NEW NEIGHBORS

Robert & Mary Ellen Jackle moved into their new home at Lot 33 Fox Creek Road in October. They moved to the area a year ago from Ohio. Robert is Professor of Military Science teaching ROTC at ISU. Mary Ellen is a nurse teaching at the St. Francis College of Nursing in Peoria.

CONGRATULATIONS

Doug Reeves was elected Unit 5 School Board President.

John & Mary Ann Boyd celebrated their 25th Anniversary.

CHRISTMAS WALK

Our Christmas Walk is scheduled for Sunday, December 18th. To participate all you have to do is open your home decorated for the holidays to all Indian Creek neighbors and their families and serve refreshments such as cookies and coffee. Call me at 728-2990 ASAP if you want to participate. Also, the suggestion was made to decorate Indian Creek with luminaries. A volunteer is needed to coordinate the distribution of sand, bags, and candles. Call D.C. Young at 729-2241 to volunteer on luminaries.

TOWANDA LIBRARY

New hours Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 3:00 - 8:00 P.M.
Wednesday 9:00 - NOON and 3:00 - 8:00 P.M.
Friday 3:00 - 6:00 P.M., Saturday 9:00 A.M. - 1:00 P.M.

Support your local library! Three neighbors serve as Trustees - Carolyn Bouck, Peggy I&&t, and Faith Meyer.

NEW ADDRESS

The new address for Ken & Deb Maher is 2697 Caribbean Drive, Grand Junction, Colorado 81506. They would really enjoy Christmas cards from their old neighbors.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
COLDWELL BANKER HEART OF AMERICA REALTORS